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THE FOREIGN SERVICE 

OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

	
April	27	‘40	

Dear	Dad:	

As	you	asked	me	to	get	some	stamps	for	Ray	Loring,	I	

have	had	the	floor	swept	and	here	are	the	results.	I	hope	

he	will	find	them	satisfactory;	not	being	a	collector	myself,	

I	have	no	idea	what	they	look	for.	The	only	stamps	at	all	

unusual	are	some	Latvian	ones	contributed	by	a	clerk	at	

the	Consulate	whose	family	live	there.	Since	Latvia	may	

cease	to	exist	any	day,	they	may	prove	to	be	of	interest.	

There	are	also	some	Spanish	stamps.	If	you	know	of	

anyone	else	who	wants	stamps,	let	
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2.	

me	know	and	I	will	have	another	sweeping	made.	

Sarah’s	letter	of	April	10	has	arrived,	making	unusually	

good	time.	If	you	watch	for	the	sailings	of	the	Manhattan	and	

the	Washington	and	get	the	letters	to	the	Department	in	the	

morning	of	the	day	before,	they	will	make	the	best	time.	One	of	

these	ships	sails	every	other	Saturday	from	New	York.	The	last	

sailing	was	April	20th,	and	you	could	figure	on	from	there.	

Letter	mail	closes	in	the	Department	at	noon	on	Fridays,	so	if	

you	mail	your	letters	Wednesday	night	or	Thursday	morning,	

they	should	get	on.	

I	am	planning	to	write	a	full	letter	next	week	to	go	by	

courier,	which	will		
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arrive	about	the	same	time	as	this	one.	I	will	wait	till	

then	and	give	you	the	latest	news.	

Love	and	best	wishes	to	all,	

William.	

Regards	to	the	Lorings.	

	


